
My name is Carroll Dressler and I live in Bend. I urge you not to pass HB 2306. As I believe all 

politics is local, I feel this bill is yet another example of government overreach. I do not think it 

is appropriate for a governor, of any party, to choose a county commissioner should a vacancy in 

that office occur. That task is best given to the people of the county, and in particular the PCPs 

who are elected by the people of their respective counties. These are the folks who are most 

aware of the specific needs and desires of the people in their communities. 

 

Again, I encourage a NO vote on this bill. 

  

Thank you for your consideration in this important matter. 


